
Post 16 students are role models for the lower school students and whilst we do not have a uniform,
we have expectations on how our students present themselves. Students who fail to meet the dress
code will be asked to return home and change regardless of time, distance or cost. A note from
parents is required if a student will not be able to meet the dress code which needs to be presented
to a member of duty staff at the gate as you come into school and then to tutors at the start of the
day. Persistent failure to meet the dress code expectations will result in students being taken out of
circulation in the first instance.

Denim or leather clothing or coats



Flip-flops or sandals



High heels



Hoodies or sweatshirts



Leggings (unless worn under a dress)



Low cut, crop, strapless or vest tops



See through materials



Shirts or jumpers with brands



Shorts



Tracksuits



Trainers (including black trainers)



T-shirts



Ugg or Dr Marten boots

Cardigans



Collared shirt



Jumper (with shirt beneath)



Polo shirt



Skirt or dress of modest length - if you are
unsure whether they meet the criteria wear with

a pair of opaque tights or leggings



Smart shoes or boots



Smart top with thick straps or capped blouse
sleeves



Tailored jacket or blazer



Tailored trousers



Tie

No extreme hairstyles
Excessive use of make-up will not be tolerated
Students are not permitted to wear caps or hats
All accessories should be kept to a minimum
No facial piercings or ear plugs
Mobile phones - only allowed to be used in Post 16 Centre.

Other considerations:

Post 16 Expectations

Students are expected to wear their KC lanyard at all times


